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Friday 19th July 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

School Uniform 
 

In the Autumn Term we are looking at changing the way school uniform will be ordered.  
From November, uniform can be ordered and paid for online directly from our supplier 
Price & Buckland. More information about the ordering process will become available 
next term. 
 
With this in mind, we will shortly be placing an order for individual families, unlike bulk 
orders that we have made in the past.  This will avoid holding a large stock here at 
school before the transfer to online ordering in the autumn term. 
 
If you would like to place an order, please do so by Wednesday 24th July.  Payment 
can be made when placing the order (cheque or correct cash payment).  Please see 
the price list attached and return any orders to the school office no later than this date.  
Please note that the delivery date for any orders will be September 5th, the children’s 
first day back at school. 
 
If you have any queries regarding ordering uniform, please come and speak to Mrs 
Dunbar. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
Mrs SC Green 
 

 
 


